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Completion of INET BFA Transaction 

IRESS (IRE.ASX) announced on 14 September 2016 that it had entered into an agreement to acquire INET 

BFA (INET), a leading provider of African market data, analysis tools and financial data feeds. 

 

The acquisition of INET formally completed on Thursday 10 November, local South African time. 

 

As anticipated in the original announcement, 109 INET people will join IRESS. Together with existing 

operations, this will create an IRESS team of 262 in South Africa. 

 

IRESS’ CEO, Andrew Walsh said: “We welcome the INET team. The addition of INET’s highly regarded 

market data, analysis tools and data feed solutions extends IRESS’ integrated trading and portfolio services, 

offering clients a broader and deeper range of complementary solutions. This is further enhanced with 

experienced support from an expanded on the ground team.” 

 

For further information regarding the terms of the acquisition, please see the announcement lodged with the 

ASX on 14 September 2016. 

 

 

Ends 

For further information, please contact: 

Andrew Walsh 

Chief Executive Officer 

Telephone: +61 2 8273 7000 

 

John Harris 

Chief Financial Officer 

Telephone: +61 3 9018 5800 

About IRESS 
IRESS is a leading supplier of technology solutions to clients in the financial markets, wealth management, and 

mortgage sectors. IRESS is listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX.IRE) with operations in Australia, New 

Zealand, the United Kingdom, South Africa, Canada and Asia. For more information, visit www.iress.com @iress 


